
Buzz of the Bees—Blue Bell Square Dance Club Newsletter 
 

FEB./MAR. 2008          Editor—Jim Groves 

President —  Bob Richie     Vice-President — Tom Pickering 
Secretary —  Gary Donart                    Treasurer — Bob Gill  
Board Members — Jim Martin, Billie Edington, Irene Richie, Pat Gill 
District Representatives:  Jim & Jeanie Groves 

VIPS— Please come at 7 pm to help the President set up-make coffee etc. (If U can’t make it, switch with someone)  
 February 9th — Glover & Groves   February 23rd — Kilmer & Lewis 
 March 8th — Leseth & Martin   March 22nd — Pickering & Raby  
 April 12th — Sallach & Sewell   April 26th — Caroll & Clements 

DUES ARE DUE —  Please check with Bob Gill to see if you need to pay your club dues.  You can pay your dues 
for  six months or pay for the entire year.  Dues are $25 every six months.    
  

FEB. 9TH — VALENTINES DANCE —  Hey Mama! Get your Red Dress On and drag the Old Man out of the 
easy chair and come have your picture taken with your Valentine!  We will have our annual Valentines Celebra-
tion on Saturday February 9th, 2008!      
  

MAR. 29TH — DISTRICT DANCE —  Las Cruces will be hosting the Southwest District Dance on March 29.  
Details of the event have yet to be finalized.  As soon as flyers are available they will be sent to all district clubs.      
  

APRIL 12TH — POT LUCK DINNER DANCE —  We will have more information on the Pot Luck Dance as 
soon as Bob Richie Has his flyer made up.  Pot Luck will be before the dance at 6:30 PM and the dance will start 
at the usual time 7:30 PM.  Hope to see you all there.     
  

SICK LIST —  The following is a list of Square Dancers that we need to keep in our thoughts and prayers.   
  

 I hope that out sick list is getting shorter.  It was great to see Carol Wittenberg, Dora Spence, Cathy Waters 
at our last dance in January.  Both Carol and Cathy are now dancing.  They have both made a remarkable recovery 
since their surgeries late in 2007. 
 

 Dora Spence has, hopefully, one more chemotherapy session to go.  Her neuropathy problems are much 
better.  Hopefully she is well on her way back to dancing and enjoying her life.  Please keep Dora and Tom in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
 

 Fred Horn passed away from a battle with lung cancer on January 6th, 2008.  Please keep Essie and her 
family in your thoughts and prayers. 
   

 
UPCOMING DANCES:      Check at www.bluebellsquaredanceclub.com for flyers and the most current info! 
 

February 9th, 2008 — Blue Bell Valentine Dance.  Come and have you picture taken with your Valentine.  7:30-
10:00 PM Where: Belton Bridge Center, 1214 East Madrid St., Las Cruces, NM    
 

March 29th, 2008 — Southwest District Dance. Will be held in Las Cruces.  Flyer will be sent out as soon as the 
details are available.  Please check at www.bluebellsquaredanceclub.com for the flyer and latest details.    
 

AREA DANCES: 

1st & 3rd Sunday’s — Circle 8’s will host their regular dance 6:00pm at the Munson Center, 975 S. Mesquite St., 
Las Cruces, NM.. Callers:   Art Harvey & Ted Clements 
 

1st Saturday Each Month — Art Harvey’s Cross-fire’s Plus dance at Belton Bridge Center, 7:00-9:30pm.      
   

Every Tuesday — Good Time Squares, Deming.  7:00 pm Senior Citizen Center 800 Granite St.  Caller Rusty 
Wright. For info call Lu Chestnut @ 505-546-6133 
 

2nd & 4th Fridays  — See Saws, El Paso  Rounds @7:00 Squares 7:30 –10 Grace Lutheran Church, 9301 Diana, 
El Paso, TX.  Caller Ted Clements. Out of town guests now dance for Free. 
 

2nd & 4th Sundays  — Sierra Twirlers Square Dance, Truth or Consequences, NM  3:00 PM – 5:00 PM, MS/+ 
710 Elm Street (Corner of 7th and Elm)  Contact Molly Williams @ 575-740-1506.  Caller: Fred Beam 


